LETTER #5 (Q – U) ~ Letter suitable for City Council Members

There are currently only three methods for removing hydrofluorosilicic acid, used as the fluoridation agent, from our City’s drinking water.

1. Reverse Osmosis – water wasteful and expensive to purchase and maintain.

2. Distillation – expensive to purchase and energy intensive.

3. Stop fluoridation – simple and free.

Which is easier?  Which is cheaper?  Which is logical?  Which is reasonable?

I consider it imperative that we remove from our drinking water this unregulated, untested, uncontrolled, unpurified, highly hazardous, toxic waste product from the phosphate fertilizer industry, used as a drug in an attempt to stop tooth decay when current evidence does not support this obsolete practice.

